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THE PRIME MINISTER

to k".
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'

10 DOWNING STREET

24 October, 1983

Thank you very much for your letter of 21 October. I am

glad that we have managed to re-arrange the lunch which I was

hoping to give for you, and I much look forward to seeing you then.

I am glad too that you are happily re-established in Morgan

Grenfell. It is very good of you to offer your help, and you can

be assured that I will keep your offer in mind.  As you  well know,


it frequently happens that we have just such a need of help.

Thank you for asking about my eye. I have now recovered

fully, and am back at full stretch. /

John Sparrow, Esq.
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